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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

City Commission Selects Mayor and
Vice Mayor

Dylan Rumrell and Beth Sweeny to
Serve

December 5, 2023, St. Augustine
Beach, Florida, - At the City Commission
meeting on December 4th, the Commission
selected the Mayor and Vice Mayor for the
next term.

Dylan Rumrell, who has served on the
Commission since 2019 will assume the role
of Mayor and Beth Sweeny, will serve as
Vice Mayor.

Rumrell stated “I’m honored and blessed to be chosen by my peers as Mayor of the City of St.
Augustine Beach and I look forward to continuing working for the people of St. Augustine
Beach.”

Sweeny, who has served on the Commission since 2022 stated “I am honored by the faith
placed in me by my fellow commissioners and look forward to continuing to serve the residents
of St. Augustine Beach as Vice Mayor.”

The terms will run for one year and will begin on January 1, 2024, and end on December 31,
2024.

For more information, please visit www.staugbch.com,The City of St Augustine Beach Facebook
and Instagram page, and sign up for the monthly e-newsletter by texting CITYOFSAB to 22828.

For Media inquiries, contact Melinda Conlon at eventspio [at] cityofsab.org ()
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